P.O. Box 2942. Johannesburg. South Africa.

28th April, 1964.

Rabbi Norman Lamm, The Jewish Center, 131 West 86th Street, New York 24. NEW YORK, U.S.A.

My dear Rabbi Lamm,

It is some time since I wrote to you. The work here is proceeding and our Education Committee is going into the problem of getting to grips with the problem of intensifying our educational set-up here.

I cannot tell you how deeply appreciative I am of all the material which you have sent me. I find your writings and the numbers of "Tradition" a veritable storehouse of knowledge and inspiration. I should be obliged to you if you would make the Board of Education a permanent subscriber to "Tradition". Recently I have received the reprints as well as copies of "The World Over". I wish to tell you how deeply I am appreciative of your friendship and kindness.

I hope that things are going well with you, and I wish to send you the regards of my family as well as myself.

With every good wish.

PSADENS,

RABBI ISAAC GOSS.

PSADENS,

RABBI ISAAC GOSS.